
 

Notice Regarding the Reschedule of Classes 

This is to inform all students and faculty that due to the election being held on 25th May 

2024, the offline classes originally scheduled for this date will now be held on 5th June 2024. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation in this matter. Please make a note of this change and adjust your schedules 

accordingly. 

 

With thanks and regards  

Dr. Anoop Kumar 

Assistant Coordinator  

IGNOU Study Centre, 0729  

Swami Shraddhanand College, D.U.  

Alipur, Delhi -110036 

 


